FINAL
Historic Brookline Church Advisory Committee Minutes

22 June 2016

Peter Meyer called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm. Committee members
present. Kerry Bourne, Bruce Mello and Helen Samuels

In compliance with the open meeting law, Peter Meyer asked if there was a
request to change the order of any of the items on the agenda. There were no
requests.

The minutes of the 2 June meeting were reviewed. Peter asked that the minutes
be clarified to indicate that the discussion about the kitchen focused on the work
that would have to be done to make it functional.

Open House - The timing of the 26 June Open House at the Meetinghouse was
set to coincide with the Sunny Lane activities. Around Columbus Day we will
schedule another Open House, this time to coincide with the activities at the
Round School House. For both events we will provide refreshments, and have
Committee members available to answer questions and show visitors around.

Upcoming work - Kerry discussed the work to be done on the balustrade, and
informed the group that he had found a craftsman who he felt confident could do
the required work. The Selectboard will be informed of the work to be done, so
that the funding can be secured.

The next meeting will be held on 13 July.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:45pm.



